May 14 and May 1, 2022, Loud Gutteral Screams Reported near Laughlintown, Pennsylvania
On the evening of May 1, 2022, a couple was unloading groceries in their rural mountain home near Laughlintown when they suddenly heard 3 low guttural screams come from the forest behind their home.  This spooked the couple and they quickly retreated to the safety of their home.  The screams lasted approximately 8 seconds long.  No animal was sighted.   Upon speaking with the witness, he informed me of his science and outdoor background and informed me he was familiar with the animals that lived around his home and the sounds they make and he had never heard these screams before.   He also informed me that three days before our phone conversation he had heard 3 short guttural screams coming from the woods and wood knocks as well.   The area in question has a long history of sightings and activity reported.   

